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Fisherman’s Wharf Association announces photo
contest winners

The Fisherman's Wharf
Association recently
held a photo contest.
Entrants were invited
to submit one photo of
themselves, their family,
a friend, or a special
memory they had on Old
Fisherman's Wharf. A

total of 3 winners were
chosen, with the first-
place winner receiving
$100 in “Wharf Dollars,”
the second-place winner
receiving $50 in “Wharf
Dollars” and the third-
place winner receiving
$25 in “Wharf Dollars.”

1st Place: Teri Hardy, Monterey, CA
“Reflections on a beautiful winter day.”
Taken January 2014

There were so many great
photo submissions, the
Fisherman’s Wharf Asso-
ciation also awarded three
runner-ups who received
$10 in “Wharf Dollars”
which can be redeemed

at any merchant on the
wharf.

The results were as fol-
lows:

st Place:

Teri Hardy, Monterey, CA
2nd Place:

Vivian Glitchet, Park
City, UT

3rd Place:

Michelle Sewell, Las

2nd Place: Vivian Glitchet, Park City, UT
“Two hearts sharing one home in their house of memories.”
Taken October 2019
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Vegas, NV

Runner-Up:

Eric Palmer, Monterey, CA
Runner-Up:

Yvonne Pete Ellis, Salem,
OR

Runner-Up:

Monique Garcia, Gilroy, CA
There will be a new Wharf

photo contest in December
called “All Things Ginger-
bread Holiday Photo Con-
test” with details coming
soon!

For more information about
Old Fisherman's Wharf, visit
www.montereywharf.com
or call 831.238-0777.

3rd Place: Michelle Sewell, Las Vegas, NV
“Taken October 31st, 2019 for my 32nd birthday -
Michelle Sewell and Vinnie Palermo.
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